
 

 
 

Dear UCI Dance Undergraduates and Graduates, 

I trust this message finds you in good health. I am eagerly anticipating our continued 
interactions, and it was wonderful to see everyone at New Slate piece auditions last night even 
if I was on zoom. Please be mindful about the increased cases of COVID and take care of 
yourselves.  

Our next Walk/Talk will take place on December 1, 2023. Please help spread the word. The 
intention behind these walks is to create a safe and inviting space for us to engage in 
conversations while relishing the outdoors. We will convene in front of the Contemporary Art 
Center, and it promises to be a fantastic opportunity for us to connect. 

Here are some important dates and information to keep on your radar: 

1. Kris and Linda Elftmann Scholarships and Elizabeth and Thomas Tierney Scholarships 

a. Please download the linked application below and read all the information 
carefully regarding eligibility and instructions.  You may email your completed 
application to dance@uci.edu by 11:59 PM on Wednesday, November 1.  We will 
NOT accept any late applications. 

b. https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/ScholarshipApplication.pdf 

https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=c3826e92-4451-4668-8fc6-8a2e803963f6&ZotMailId=KSkZfPtm/+z+55k1+AyZVg==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=5f485da5-644a-4bde-aae7-d508a2d42147&ZotMailId=NxFUGdl7atan3YwUiWiUAw==


c. https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/tierneyelftmannappinfo2023.pdf 

d. For Questions please contact: amykim@uci.edu. 

1. UROP Due Dates (Funding resources for creative activities): 

○      You can find more information at this link. 

2. Physical Therapist - Dr. June Santiano: 

○      Starting November 13, 2023. 

○      Availability: Monday and Tuesday from 2:00 pm to 6:00 pm. 

○      Look out for the sign-up code, which will be sent out shortly. 

3. Exciting Dance Opportunities: 

○      Resource List - Explore it here. 

In closing, I want to remind you to take a moment for yourselves, especially during these 
challenging times. It's perfectly acceptable to say "NO" when needed. Please do not hesitate to 
reach out if you have any questions or wish to schedule a meeting. Please take a “moment” for 
you! 

Warm regards, 

Dr. Sharp 
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